
7/5/25

 Infrastructure Works 

Abbott St, Sandringham 

26/5/25 – 4/7/25  7:30am – 5:30pm

Dear Residents, 

Please be advised that the infrastructure works will be taking place from 
the 26/5/25 - 4/7/25 between the hours of 7:30am – 5:30pm.

During this period, Abbott St will be closed to vehicles at Beach Rd at 

certain stages. However, access into Abbott St will be available via Bay 

Rd through designated detours. 

Access to your property will not be affected. 

Traffic management personnel will be on-site to minimise disruptions for 

residents, pedestrians and motorists.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation 

during these essential works. 

For further information, please contact Metro Civil at 1300 65 66 90.

Thank you. 




